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Dear Casey 

 
Calderwood Concept Plan (MP 09_0082 MOD 4) 

Response to Submissions and Preferred Project Report 
 
Thank you for your email dated 20 June 2019 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to review 
and comment on the subject matter.  It is understood that Roads and Maritime Services will 
provide a separate response.  

The documentation in support of the subject matter has been reviewed and the following 
comments are offered for consideration: 

• P.42 of Appendix A Detailed Response to Submissions: 

The response provided to the third issue raised says “Refer to Cardno’s response at 
Appendix H”.  It is noted that the aforesaid response in Appendix H (item 2.1 on p.4) does 
not refer to or address the same issue.  Clarification is required. 

• Table 1 (P.5) of Consolidated Development Control Strategy: 

Street Types B1, B2 and B4 are indicated with an annotation “(see Note 6)”, however, 
there is no such reference provided to Table 1. Clarification is required prior to offering 
further comment.  It is not evident that proposed changes have adequately address the 
previous comment raised in relation to consistency with Section 4.1 of the Guidelines for 
Public Transport Capable Infrastructure in Greenfield Sites (TfNSW, Jul 2018).   

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Billy Yung, Senior Transport 
Planner, at billy.yung@transport.nsw.gov.au. I hope this has been of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

11/7/2019 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Customer Strategy & Technology 
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